
April Newsletter!

Springtime Is Here! 

*Hello CBA Families* 

Spring has finally arrived and we want to 

make sure all of our students can take full 

advantage of our outdoor play spaces. Please 

make sure that your child has a spare set of 

well-fitting, weather-appropriate clothes that 

are labeled. Please label all containers of 

sunscreen that you send to school with your 

child. Our teachers are planning outdoor 

games, lessons and picnics to celebrate 

spring with your child! 

*Message from the Principal* 

In The Infant room this month will focus on 

feeding ourselves. We will use plastic utensils 

to encourage the babies to move the food all 

around.  

We also will be making some fun festive 

projects that is dealing with spring time.  

Please let the infant teachers know your 

child’s favorite foods to do a food collage 

project.  

The sign language for this month is: 

“Eat”   

Beginners A&B 

Infants A&B 

This month we will be learning about 

growing gardens and insects. We are so 
excited to learn about the life cycle of 

plants and about different types of bugs 
and how they help flowers and other 

things grow.  

If you would like to send in pictures of 
you and our little friends going on an 

nature walk that would be great! 

 

 

 

 

Potty Training has been going awesome! 

Thank you, parents for working with us on 

this task. We really see who has been 

putting in the hard work.  

This month we will work on being more self- 

sufficient. With, hanging up their jackets, 

cleaning up after themselves and etc. It’s 

been going great!  

 

 

Toddlers A&B 
This month our book is: This is the Way… 

Themes: 

 Spring has Sprung! 

 Earth Day 

 Bugs & Insects  

Parents please make sure that 

your child has on shoes and with 

the weather getting colder 

outside, please bring in warm 

clothes for their cubbies.   

Intermediates/ PreK-1 
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Upcoming Events 

Week of the Young Child 

April 12-16, 2021 

 Music Monday 

 Tasty Tuesday 

 Work Together Wednesday 

 Artsy Thursday 

Spring Colors Spirit Week 

April 26th- 30th, 2021 

 Monday Yellow 

 Tuesday- Pink 

 Wednesday- Blue 

 Thursday- Green 

 Friday- Purple 

 

*Birthdays for Month* 

Happy Birthday to all the 
April Birthdays!!!! 

 

 

Reminders to Parents 

 Our hours of operations are 

7:30am-5:30pm. Drop off times are between 

7:30am-9:00am. If you are going to be late, 

please send a note through tadpoles or just call 

to let us know.  

 During drop off/pick up wearing a mask 

is required. 

 Make sure that all of your children’s 

things are labeled. 

 

 

 

Extra, Extra! 
On April 23, 2021 we’re 

having a Spring Fling 

Dance at our school. 

Details will be sent out as 
we get closer to the date. 

This month our April topics will be: 

 Different types of clothing/ fabrics 

 Art/ Artists (Around the World) 

 Instruments 

 Vacations 

If you have anything about these topics that 

you would like your child to share with the 

class, feel free to let Mrs. Jessica and       

Mrs. Hilliary know. 

 

 

PREK-2 Club Connect 
Club Connect has be going very smoothly. 

Just a few friendly reminders: 

 Make sure computers are charged 
and ready for use. 

 Bring in headphones. 

 Bring in coloring books, or activity 
books for children to work on in 

between classes. 
If you should any questions or concerns 

please email Mrs. Shahnazz and                

Ms. Marquita 


